



12015 Sherrill Road (563) 552-4300 Phone (563) 552-4301 Fax

Sageville Elementary Newsletter

**September 27, 2018** 

## From the desk of Miss Mac:

Fall Parent/Teacher/Student Conferences will be held on October 17 & October 18. Wednesday's sessions will be held 4:00-8:00 PM and Thursday's sessions will be held 8:00 AM-6:00 PM. You should bring your child with you to conferences. Each session is twenty minutes long. The Conference Scheduler link will be available on our Sageville web site at 6:00 AM on Wednesday, October 3rd. The link will close down on Friday, October 12th. Please look ahead to your schedule that week so you will be ready to select your time. My past experience is that usually 60% of our parents are signed up by 10:00 AM on the day it opens!

You will enter each child's first name and last name. Their password is their first name.

We look forward to welcoming, honoring and connecting with our school families.



Sageville will have an Enchanted Forest theme for our fall book fair in the gym. Thank you to Mrs. Erin Neises and volunteers for setting this up!

Preschoolers work on their cutting skills

### **Calendar of Events**

Tomorrow: Grade 5 field trip to Four Mounds. Scrip is due

Monday-October 1 3:30-5:00 Soccer

Wednesday-October 3
Cookie Dough orders due
8:05 Gr. 4 & 5 choir meets
Conference Scheduler opens
to parents on a first-come, first
serve basis.

11:15 Gr. 5 Symphony event 3:30 –5:00 Soccer

#### Thursday-October 4

Yoga lessons from Challenge to Change teachers

### Friday-October 5 9:40 AM Late start

Our superintendent is visiting. 2:45 Celebration Assembly

## **Friday Focus:**

- Teachers will meet with our special ed coach, Jessica Meloy on Individual Education Plans (IEP).
- Mrs. Rambousek will be doing a presenta-



A special thank you to our school garden volunteers, Mrs. Julie Murray and Mrs. Jenny Long who have spent numerous hours in the butterfly, outdoor classroom and hosta garden, A thumbs up for their green thumbs!

# Counselor Corner...Mrs. Boeve

Greetings! Throughout the month of September, classes focused on understanding the role of the school counselor. Additionally, each classroom learned about confidentiality and what things break confidentiality between a counselor and student: if they share they're hurting themselves, someone's hurting them, or they plan to hurt another person. Under these circumstances, a counselor needs to share that information with other adults to keep all people safe and healthy. It is important that students understand confidentiality to create an optimal relationship that feels safe to share thoughts and feelings. We had fun getting to know one other during guidance time and look forward to our next topic for October: Self-Regulation.

Remember: All guidance materials can be previewed by going to the Dubuque Community School District website or at the Sageville Elementary office.

Our annual Fall Fitness Event will be held on Friday, October 12th, 2:45 PM-3:15 PM. Students should dress for the weather. Please mark your calendar!



Sageville families, we are currently taking donations of pumpkins big and small for the classrooms and some activities for our fall fitness day on Friday, October 12th. You can drop them off on the front sidewalk at anytime before October 12th.

PTC has several Yearbooks for sale from last year. They are \$13.00 each. You can contact our school office.